\1‘% )
c"@é
.ffah
JIMMY CARTER

June 11, 2009

To Jonathan Granoff

Congratulations on receiving the Arthur E. Armitage
Distinguished Alumni Award from Rutgers-Camden School of
Law. Your strong commitment to nuclear disarmament is a fine
reflection on your alma mater. It is certainly fitting that your
lifelong dedication to peace is being recognized in this way.

Rosalynn joins me in sending you our warm best wishes
for continued success.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jonathan Granoff
President, Global Security Institute
Bala Cynwyd, Pennsylvania



